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 News Release 

 
 

BROADCASTING COMMISSION WARNS 
S.A.U.C.E. ABOUT UNLICENSED OPERATION  

 
The Broadcasting Commission has issued a strong warning to S.A.U.C.E. 

Communications Network, along with a second Notice of Breach for 

supplying subscriber television service to an area where it is not licensed.  

The company, which now operates under the brand Flow, was warned that 

it risked a recommendation for licence suspension if there are any further 

confirmed incidents of unlicensed cable service.   In December 2006 the 

Commission sanctioned the company for a similar infraction. 

 

The Commission�s investigation established that SAUCE was providing 

cable service to a home in the Barbican zone in the Corporate Area, a 

zone where it is does not hold a licence.  

 

The Commission�s latest regulatory notice to SAUCE directed that the 

company�s sign-up process be managed to comply with the law or the 

company risked having its licence suspended.  

 


